
 

 

UNPLANNED SYSTEM MAINTENANCE   

Greetings,  
 
WyoCloud Financial Management, HCM Recruiting, and Business Intelligence will be 
unavailable for unplanned maintenance this evening, Thursday, January 10, beginning at 5:00 
p.m.  Please be sure to log out of the system by 4:55 p.m. today.  The system will be returned 
to campus no later than 8:00 a.m. tomorrow, Friday, January 11.   Thank you for your 
patience.     
 
Best, 
The WyoCloud Team  
 

  

Contact Information   

The WyoCloud Team 
Email:wyocloud@uwyo.edu  
www.uwyo.edu/wyocloud 

Need help with WyoCloud? 
Contact the UW Help Desk 
766-4357, Option #1 
userhelp@uwyo.edu 
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